
    

DTCC offers enhanced access to all important notices via a Web-based subscription service. The notification system leverages RSS Newsfeeds, providing significant 

benefits including real-time updates and customizable delivery. To learn more and to set up your own DTCC RSS alerts, visit 

http://www.dtcc.com/subscription_form.php.    

     

1 

Important Notice 

Fixed Income Clearing Corporation - GOV 
 

 

DTCC Public (White) 

GOV #: GOV1036-21 

Date: January 21, 2021 

To: Government Securities Division Members 

Category: Service Update 

Subject: Real-Time Trade Matching Web (RTTM®) Application Modernization Initiative Reminder 

On December 2, 2020 the Government Securities Division (“GSD”) and Mortgage-Backed 
Securities Division (“MBSD”) of the Fixed Income Clearing Corporation (“FICC”) issued 
Important Notice GOV1012-20 and MBS939-20 respectively, informing members of the actions 
they would need to take for the RTTM Web Modernization initiative. As previously announced, 

the FICC is working on a modernization initiative on the Real-Time Trade Matching (“RTTM”) 
web application for GSD and MBSD. Also mentioned in the above referenced notices, the 
initiative is ready to begin the “Integration of RTTM Web within MyDTCC portal”. 

Members were asked to test connectivity to the new Uniform Resource Locator (“URL”). A 

detailed guide containing the new URLs can be accessed through DTCC Learning. Each client 
will need to work with their internal networking team(s) and follow the instructions within the 
URL document based on your network; SMART, BT RADIANZ, SFTI or AT&T ANIRA. In the 
event that you are unable to access the new URLs, please send an email to FICC Integration 

(FICCIntegration@dtcc.com) along with details of the issue.  

Below is a reminder of the step’s members will need to take to complete this task. 

Each FICC member will need to: 

1. Access the new URL’s provided in the document available in DTCC Learning  

2. Provide an email to FICC Integration team stating they have successfully accessed the 

new URLs and the associated accounts you represent. Completed testing responses 

are to be sent to FICCIntegration@dtcc.com, no later than January 29, 2021. 

If you have any questions regarding this Important Notice, please contact your Relationship 
Manager 
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